
 

 
 
 

MARKET MEMO 
 

DATE: 23 June 2020 

TO: All Market users 

FROM: Jamie Paddick – Operation Manager Pallet/Logistic 

SUBJECT: COVID-19 

 
  URGENT   PLEASE REPLY   FOR YOUR INFORMATION   PLEASE REVIEW 

 
 
Due to the current situation in South Australia with regard to the continuing low or no cases of 
COVID-19, along with the Government Restrictions easing, SAPML has decided it is time to 
ease restrictions in the Market. 
 
The health and well-being of our Market Community is paramount and SAPML continue to put 
in place the best course of action.  We will continue to be guided by Government Regulations 
so that we can put into place, the slow and cautious return to normal. 
 
As such, we have reduced the questions on our Health Screening Form and as from Monday, 29 
June 2020, our staff will be returning to work ensuring social distances rules are adhered to [eg: 
1.5m and 1 person per 4m2]. 
 
When restrictions are eased further, we would encourage you to have your own Business 
Continuity Plan(s) in place to ensure any risks and future “Cluster” outbreaks are managed 
appropriately.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the easing of restrictions within the Market, please contact 
me on 0409 251 850 or jamie@saproducemarket.com.au  
 
 
Jamie Paddick 
Pallet and Logistics Operations Manager 


